



# Eclipse Tangle EE Working Group Steering Committee Minutes

## August 13, 2021

### MEETING PARTICIPANTS

#### **Steering Committee Members present**

Navin Ramachandran, IOTA (Chair)

Christoph Strnadl, Software AG

Philippe Calvez, ENGIE

#### **Eclipse Foundation present**

Micheal Plagge, Eclipse Foundation

Sharon Corbett, Eclipse Foundation

#### **Others (invited)**

Laura Kajtazi, IOTA

### MINUTES

#### **Minutes of June 18th, 2021**

- Resolved, the Steering Committee approved the June 18th, 2021, Minutes

#### **Approve invitation of Guest Member Fondazione LINKS to the Working Group**

- LINKS Foundation has been approved as a new Member
- **Action:** Adding LINKS Foundation Logo to Tangle EE website

#### **EclipseCon Community Day Participation**

- Great opportunity EclipseCon Community Day Participation
- Persons are already signing up
- Idea to get a placeholder and topic can be any topic related to Eclipse
- Idea to use the community day like a general coding event

### **Content Creation Opportunity**

- Engage with Eclipse Marketing Team to highlight Initiatives within Tangle EE

### **EU-Initiatives**

- GAIA-X Project got funding,  
It will have implementation of different layers and is a three years project  
Blockers: Long waiting times
- EBSI application successful. Entered phase I  
See Link: [Services - 379169-2021 - TED Tenders Electronic Daily \(europa.eu\)](#)

### **Project in Energy**

- For the Tangle EE Initiative in Energy there is the need for a code part library to connect hardware to IOTA
- Idea using Tangle EE and Eclipse Space to achieve progress with regards to the library requirement
- Organization within Tangle EE can be helpful: Connect IOTAs Engineering Team with Engie's Engineering Team
- **Action:** Investigate if set up of Tangle EE Slack channel for Energy Initiative would be worthwhile and request via the EF so.

### **Tangle EE Members Engagement**

- Idea to set up Lighthouse project
- Stage before a project: Exchange of ideas, Provide update for example the state of DLT from our members
- **Action:** Ask members to have half-yearly meetings